
Stillwater Community Healthcare Foundation
along with

Stillwater Billings Clinic
would like to give  thanks to the community for their 

support and blessings for our annual fundraising event,

We were successful in raising over $45,000 for 
the purposes of enhancing and upgrading our 

Emergency Department Equipment.

We are most grateful to our community in the 
support of our mission.

Happy Holidays


